TOWN OF PINE LEVEL MINUTES OF SPECIAL PLANNING BOARD MEETING JUNE 9, 2016

MEETING INFORMATION

The Pine Level Planning Board held a special meeting on Thursday, June 9, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. at the Pine Level Town Hall with a quorum present.

ROLL CALL

X Randy HollomanX Faye Starling (alt)X Berry Godwin \checkmark Cecelia Weaver (alt) \checkmark Nester McClainX Randy Jones (alt)

X Janet Kleinert

√ Terry Rains

√ Bob Harvey

Also present for the meeting was Merle Hall.

Staff present for the meeting: Deputy Clerk Connie Capps

A special meeting was called in order for the board to review a preliminary plat for a major subdivision submitted by Edward Lee Crumpler and Mina Grey Crumpler. The plat was reviewed by the zoning administrator and planning board. Merle Hall distributed new copies of the final plat to be reviewed.

Nester McClain made a motion to recommend to the town board approval of the final plat. Bob Harvey seconded the motion. The motion passed on a unanimous vote.

The meeting adjourned at 6:40 p.m.	
Connie N. Capps	
Deputy Clerk	Bob Harvey, Vice-Chairman